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> New orders
We are pleased to inform you about new contracts awarded to Brar for the design,
manufacturing and supply of new Power Conducting Arms (Steel-Copper and
Aluminum) to be delivered India, China, U.S.A and Russia.
 
Also our Indian branch Brar INDIA received many orders power conducting arms,
maintenance of power conducting arms and secondary circuits from major Indian
steel plants (Jindal, Tata, Bokaro, etc..).
 

 

 

> Brar Elettromeccanica from S.r.l. to S.p.A.

We are pleased to inform that our Company has been transformed into S.p.A.
"società per azioni".

This is the natural evolution of Brar thanks to the important targets achieved in the
recent years and it represents a fundamental step for the develpoment and growth
of the Company and all employees.

Please see official comunication on www.brar.it 

 



 
 > Erection and supervision jobs                                  
Last 2 months were quite busy also for projects start-up. New projects recently
supplied were put under operation with our erection supervision, particularly
secondary circuits in Turkey, in Poland and No. 2 smooting reactors in Italy.
 

 

 

 > Brar MINI GP race
Our staff organized the "Brar MINI GP race" last September 13 at Viadana Racing
Park, riding MiniMoto.
Adrenaline and fun... and, it's going without saying, few small crashes...
Great job guys!
 

 

 

We keep running, working hard and looking forward for new challenges!
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